
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Tigor Santoso Sitorus 
Rumah Sakit Mata 
Undaan Kulon 19 
Surabaya 60274 
Indonesia                                                                   5th February 2024 
 

Dear Dr., 

 

REFRACTIVE SURGERY FELLOWSHIP AT IIUM EYE SPECIALIST CLINIC  

(15th February 2024 – 14th February 2025) 
 

 

With reference to your email dated 1st August 2023, I am delighted to inform you that, 
your application for Refractive Surgery Fellowship at IIUM Eye Specialist 
Centre has been approved. 
 
The twelve months Refractive Surgery Fellowship will start on Monday, the 

15th of February 2024. You are required to report duty virtually at IIUM Eye Specialist Clinic, 
Kulliyyah of Medicine at 8.30 am on the same date. 

 

 

On behalf of Department of Ophthalmology, IIUM, we would like to welcome you and  
 

we are looking forward to having her with us during the attachment. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries regarding this matter.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

ASSOC. PROF. DATO’ DR. KHAIRIDZAN MOHD KAMAL 
MBBS (Aus), M.S ophth (UKM), FCERS (UCLA),  

Director, 

Cornea, External Disease and Refractive Surgery Services, 

Department of Ophthalmology, IIUM 



 

 

 

cc. 

1. Prof. Dr. Jamalludin Ab Rahman 
Dean 
Kulliyyah of Medicine 
International Islamic University Malaysia 
 

2. Dr. Aidila Jesmin Jabbari 
Head 
Department of Ophthalmology, IIUM 
 

3. Dr. Sahata PH Napitupulu 
Cataract and Refractive Surgery Consultant 
Director of Undaan Eye Hospital 

 

 


